
State Dept. Approves Possible
Sale of RAM Block 2 Missiles
for Egyptian Navy

The Nimitz-class aircraft carrier USS Abraham Lincoln (CVN 72)
launches a Rolling Airframe Missile (RAM) during combat system
ship qualification trials in this 2018 photo. U.S. Navy photo
WASHINGTON—The U.S. State Department has approved a possible
Foreign Military Sale to the government of Egypt of Rolling
Airframe Missile (RAM) Block 2 tactical missiles and related
equipment for an estimated cost of $197 million, the Defense
Security Cooperation Agency (DSCA) said in a Feb. 16 release.

Egypt has requested to buy up to 168 RIM‑116C RAM Block 2
missiles, according to the release. “Also included in the
possible  sale  are  RAM  Guided  Missile  Round  Pack  Tri-Pack
shipping  and  storage  containers;  operator  manuals  and
technical  documentation;  U.S.  government  and  contractor
engineering,  technical  and  logistics  support  services;  and
other related elements of logistical and program support.”  
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The  proposed  sale  will  support  the  Egyptian  navy’s  fast
missile craft to provide “significantly enhanced area defense
capabilities over Egypt’s coastal areas and approaches to the
Suez  Canal.  Egypt  will  have  no  difficulty  absorbing  this
equipment into its armed forces since Egypt already operates
previously procured RAM Block 1A missiles,” the release said. 

The principal contractor will be Raytheon Missiles & Defense,
Tucson, Arizona.   


